
 

 

 

4th October 2024 

  

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

Albion 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

for good listening and 

sharing knowledge.  
 

Well done Albion! 

 

This week has been a fun-filled week, with lots of 

sensory exploration, creativity and conversations 

about the area in which we live. 

 

We have been getting messy with custard and 

cornflour gloop, observing the changes that 

happen when water is added to the dry mix and 

the way in which the solution 'melts' away. This has 

sparked some interesting vocabulary to describe 

the texture, including 'slimy’, ‘sticky’ and ‘yucky’! 

 

The children have been developing their fine 

motor skills in preparation for early writing. We 

have been busy threading pasta onto pipe 

cleaners to make bracelets and necklaces. 

 

We have been exploring the local area, talking 

about landmarks, shops and familiar sites around 

Midsomer Norton. We have recreated the railway 

station from our small world resources and using 

photos of the local area as prompts for discussion.  

 

The children have created their very own family 

trees and added fingerprint leaves to represent 

the people in their family.  

 

Please can we ask you to help us by ensuring all of 

your child's items are labelled clearly particularly 

all coats, shoes and slippers/indoor shoes. This will 

help us to ensure that any items that become lost 

or accidently taken home by other children can 

be returned promptly. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

25th October: School INSET day. Nursery WILL be open.  

Please bring packed lunches as the school kitchen will be closed. 

28th October - 1st November:  School Half Term. Please bring a packed lunch. 

27th November: School INSET day. Nursery WILL be open.  

23rd December:  School closed.  Please bring a packed lunch. 

24th December - 2nd January: Closed for Christmas holidays. 

3rd January 2025: School closed.  Nursery WILL be open. Please bring a packed lunch. 

 

Our very own Bessie is starring as  

Snow White, in a local pantomime.  

Tickets available now.   

Seedlings are having a bake sale! 
 

Monday 7th October at 3pm.  

 

Please come along to buy a treat or two! 

 

Any donations of cakes would be greatly 

appreciated, please bring them along on 

Monday morning if you can. 

 

We are raising money for Reverse Rett, the 

charity that personally helps one of our 

Next Steps children, Layla, and her family.  

 

There will also be an afternoon tea, with 

bingo and a prize draw at Paulton Rovers 

on Tuesday 8th October 1-4pm.  

 

We will be adding our donations to the 

money raised on this event.  
 



 

 


